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Submission Type
I am making a personal submission

Name
First name
Paul

Last name
Adam

I would like my submission to remain confidential
No

Info
Email

Suburb/Town & Postcode
Rosebery 2018

Submission
This submission is by way of a supplement to my submission of 8 December. When I made my first submission I was under the impression that the
deadline was 16 December 2020, which was what had been originally advertised. I now understand that the deadline is 29 January 2021, a change
with potentially important consequences.

I was concerned that the original deadline was very tight and that this might discourage people from making submissions. I am now concerned that the
new deadline is fully six weeks away. This potentially may allow for plans to be set in train with the prospect of many more buildings not in keeping with
the character of the Rosebery Estate.

I strongly urge that the savings and transitional period should extend only to 16 December, and that new proposals not be initiated in the period 16
December – 29 January.

I reiterate my strong support for the moratorium on new proposals and the review of the existing covenant .

I agree to the above statement
Yes
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